

Newsletter -



Issue 11: December 2015

Out of Hospital Cardiac Arrest Outcomes

68,782 cases now imported!

Thank you to all the Ambulance Services who have been submitting their 2015 data. However we still have a long way to go until the 2015 data set is complete so **please keep submitting**! If there is anything we can do to help with uploading your data please email us at ohean.ohea

2014 OHCAO Epidemiology Data – RC (UK) Scientific Symposium

The 2014 OHCAO National Epidemiology and Outcome Data was presented by Samantha Brace-McDonnell at the 2015 RC (UK) Scientific Symposium in November. Ambulance Services have also been sent a copy of their

local epidemiology data.

The OHCAO project team enjoyed meeting representatives from the majority of Ambulance Services at the event and at the pre-



symposium dinner at Warwick University. We appreciated the opportunity to get to know you better and the enthusiasm and support you have for the project. We look forward to working with you over the coming months!

Team changes

There have been a number of changes to the OHCAO project team in the past few months: Andy Whittington has now left for pastures new – we would like to say a massive thank you to Andy for all his hard work on the project and wish him well for the future. Claire Jacques has joined the team as a Trainee Trial Coordinator. We will also be appointing a new Research Fellow in the near future to work on the project.

Who's who in the OHCAO team?

- Gavin Perkins Chief Investigator
- Sukhi Dosanjh Senior Project Manager
- Claire Jacques Trainee Trial Coordinator
- Claire Hawkes Senior Research Fellow
- Scott Booth Research Associate
- Samantha Brace-McDonnell Research Fellow
- Chen Ji Research Fellow (Statistician)

OHCAO Christmas office hours

Over the festive period, the OHCAO office will be closed from 23rd December 2015 until the 4th January 2016. There should be no effect on the data import and upload processes for any of the participating Ambulance Services, so please continue to submit your data. Any queries can be emailed to ohcao@warwick.ac.uk and we will respond to them when the office re-opens.

We would like to wish all the Ambulance Services supporting the OHCAO project, a very Happy Christmas and best wishes for 2016.

Please contact the OHCAO project team at Warwick Clinical Trials Unit on email OHCAO@warwick.ac.uk